CITY OF COLWOOD

PUBLIC NOTICE
Disposition of Public Land — Amenity Parcel — PID 026-921-669, Lot B, Section 39 and
40, Esquimalt District, Plan VIP82319

Notice is hereby given of the City of Colwood’s intention to dispose of public land
known as the “Amenity Lot” (PID 026-921-669, Lot B, Section 39 and 40, Esquimalt
District, Plan VIP82319) located on Ryder Hesjedal Way, as shown in the shaded area
in the sketch plan below.

The School District #62 is proposed to purchase this amenity lot (1.10 ha) for the
appraised value of $1,090,000. This lot will enable the school to utilize this land for
parking to serve the school, and also the public in non-programmed, or off-peak hours.
There will be a Section 219 Covenant registered on this land which restricts the land
and its intended use to that of a parking lot. The covenant will state that there shall be
no buildings or structure located within the lands (including temporary structure).

Persons who consider they are affected by the disposition of public land will be
provided with an opportunity to make representations to the Council of the City of
Colwood at its regular meeting scheduled for Monday, May 28, 2018, or by delivering
a written submission to the Chief Administrative Officer by 4:00 p.m. on Friday, May
25, 2018.

Questions on the proposed land disposition may be directed to the Chief
Administrative Officer at ihowat@colwood.ca, City of Colwood, 3300 Wishart Road,
Colwood, B.C., V9C 1R1, or 250-478-5999.
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